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Representative Gomberg  
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

 
Department of Administrative Services 

Compensation Plan Report 
 

On February 4th, the General Government Subcommittee recommended acknowledging 

receipt of a report from the Department of Administrative Services on compensation plan 

changes. 

 

The report outlines additional compensation plan changes for American Federation of 

State, County, and Municipal Employees at the Stabilization and Crisis Unit in the 

Department of Human Services.  The only change being reported is creation of a new 

classification called Behavioral Professional, effective October 1, 2019. The main 

compensation agreement, which included the standard cost of living adjustments and the 

addition of a new top step, was reported on previously.  This new classification was not 

included at that time because the related classification study was not completed during 

regular contract bargaining. 

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends approval. 
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